
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 10, 2018 
 
 
Dow Corning Corporation 
ATTN:  Kelly Wegener  
Radiation Safety Officer 
2200 W Salzburg Road 
Auburn, Michigan  48611 
 
SUBJECT:  DOW CORNING CORPORATION – NOTIFICATION TO CEASE PRINCIPAL 

ACTIVITIES FOR DC3 BUILDING UNDER LICENSE 21-08362-08  
(MAIL CONTROL NUMBER 609668) 

 
Dear Ms. Wegener: 
 
This refers to a letter dated July 24, 2018 (ML18228A804) notifying the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) of the licensee’s intention to cease principal activities at DC3 Building under 
License No. 21-08362-08 (Mail Control Number 609668).  The licensee notified the NRC in 
accordance with 10 CFR 30.36.   
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 30.36(d), the licensee can 
begin decommissioning so that the building is suitable for release in accordance with NRC 
requirements or submit within 12 months of notification a decommissioning plan, if required by 
10 CFR 30.36(g)(1).   
 
When a licensee permanently ceases principal activities at a building, outdoor area or site, the 
NRC considers the facility to transition from operational to decommissioning, for fee-billing 
purposes, and the fees you will be assessed may change.  Please contact the NRC to discuss 
your plans to decommission your site and the impacts it will have on your fee-billing.   
 
If you have any questions concerning the decommissioning process or the requirements for the 
decommissioning of your facility, you may contact Michael LaFranzo of the Materials Control, 
ISFSI, and Decommissioning Branch at 630-829-9865. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from 
the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.   



K. Wegener 2 
 

 

Any correspondence regarding the decommissioning of your facility should reference the control 
number specified below, and your license and docket number. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 

/RA/ 
 
 
      Michael M. LaFranzo, Senior Health Physicist 
      Materials Control, ISFSI, and 
        Decommissioning Branch 
      Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
 
Docket No. 030-04858 
License No. 21-08362-08 
Mail Control No. 609668 
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Letter to Kelly Wegener from Michael LaFranzo dated September 10, 2018. 
 
SUBJECT:  DOW CORNING CORPORATION – NOTIFICATION TO CEASE PRINCIPAL 

ACTIVITIES FOR DC3 BUILDING UNDER LICENSE 21-08362-08  
(MAIL CONTROL NUMBER 609668) 
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